
 

 

British GT & GB3 Championships 

Oulton Park International 

30th March & 1st April 2024 

 

Bulletin 3 – Change to Chief Scrutineer 

 

The Chief Scrutineer for the British GT & GB3 Championship meeting at Oulton Park on the 30th March and 1st April 

will now be Clive Morse instead of Nigel Thorne. 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott Pucknell 

Event Secretary 
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